
 

 

                           Policy Governing the Distribution and Collection of KLM Uniforms 

 

All U8-18 fall/winter/spring seasonal KLM players will receive a team uniform for game play.  

 

Uniforms will consist of a team jersey and socks (if requested). Shorts will not be provided by the club, 

players are advised to wear black shorts and black socks for the matches.  

Jerseys will be distributed by the club at the beginning of the season. Jerseys MUST be returned at the 

end of each season. If the jersey is not returned promptly after the season, KLM reserves the right to 

collect a fee of $50. For players who do not return their jerseys on time, another jersey will not be 

distributed until the $50 fee is collected.   
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